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GARDEN CLUB(TM)

Ready-to-Use

Spot Weed
Lawn Weed Killer

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
2,4-D........................3.0 g/L
Mecoprop.....................3.0 g/L
Dicamba......................0.3 g/L

(all present as Amines)

REG. NO. 23431  P.C.P. ACT

DOMESTIC

900 mL

59-3826-0

CANADIAN TIRE CORPORATION, LIMITED
TORONTO, CANADA  M4P 2V8

CONTROLS:  Bedstraw, Black Medick (Yellow Clover), Buttercup,
Chickweed, Clover, Dandelion, Devil's Paintbrush, English Daisy,
Ground Ivy (Creeping Charlie), Heal-All, Knotweed, Narrow-leaved
Plantain (Ribgrass), Plantain, Poison Ivy, Ragweed,
Shepherd's-Purse, Wild White Clover.

DIRECTIONS:  Adjust nozzle to give coarse wet stream.  Aim at
weed; pull trigger.  Only short bursts are necessary.  Spray acts
within a few days and weeds gradually die. Grass fills in as
weeds disappear.  Apply when weeds are actively growing.  Do not
water for 24 hours. Rain within 6 hours reduces effectiveness. 
Some weeds may require up to 4 weeks for complete kill.  Repeat
in 3-4 weeks if necessary.

PROTECTIVE CLOTHING: Wear long-sleeved shirt, long pants, socks
and shoes. 



OPERATOR USE PRECAUTIONS: Wash hands before eating, drinking,
using tobacco or using the toilet. After treating, wash
thoroughly. If pesticide penetrates clothing, remove immediately;
then wash contaminated skin thoroughly and shower. Launder
contaminated clothing separately before reuse. 

RE-ENTRY INTERVAL: Do not allow people (other than the
applicator) or pets on the treatment area during application. Do
not enter treated areas until spray has thoroughly dried.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Harmful to some
desirable plants.  Avoid spraying flowers, shrubs, vegetables and
fruit crops.  Bent Grass may be injured.  Do not store container
near seeds, fertilizers, insecticides or fungicides.  KEEP FROM
FREEZING.

FIRST AID:  If on skin, remove contaminated clothing and wash
skin with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with water for 5-10
minutes.  Obtain medical attention.  If swallowed, rinse mouth
with water.  Drink water to dilute.  Call doctor or poison
control centre if symptoms of poisoning occur.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap in newspaper and
dispose of empty container with household garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))
 


